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 Ā Mātou Kōrero, Our Story 
 We  are  now  in  week  5,  half  way  through  the  term 
 and  we  are  all  looking  forward  to  relaxing  and 
 enjoying  time  with  whānau  during  the  long 
 weekend.  It  will  give  you  the  opportunity  to  practice 
 skipping.  Our  fundraising  goal  is  to  raise  $10  per 
 student.  We  will  receive  free  skipping  ropes  for  the 
 school  once  our  first  online  donations  are  made. 
 Here is a skipping video to learn some new moves! 

 Ako, to teach and to learn 
 Here  is  an  opportunity  for  the  learning  to  extend 
 beyond  the  school  gates.  An  invitation  from  Matua 
 Brandon.  Please  email 
 susie.sumner@colville.school.nz  to  register  your 
 interest. 
 HE PĀNUI 

 E te tī, e te tā, tēnā koutou katoa! 

 We’d like to hear from people who are 
 interested in joining a community ‘Māori class’ 
 to support the learning our tamariki do at our 
 preschool and school. We’d like to gauge how 
 many are interested, and on which days and 
 hours you’re available to participate. The class 
 would focus on developing our collective 
 knowledge of te reo (language), tikanga 
 (culture) and kapa haka Māori (performing 
 arts). The initial goal is to start asap. The 
 proximity of Matariki and the lunar new year 
 supports this intention. 

 Pai mārire. Brandon Amoamo 

 Save the Date! 
 ●  Pickle Orders start again in week 6 

 ●  Fridays Garden to Table 
 ●  Thursday  piano  and  ballet  lessons  with 

 Marilyn Ebbs 
 ●  Monday 6th June Queen's Birthday 
 ●  Friday  17th  June  whānau  workshop  for 

 Google  Classroom  and  the  Colville 
 School Skipathon 

 ●  Friday 24th June Matariki 
 ●  Friday  8th  July  GTT  Bake  Sale  1-3pm  at 

 the Foragers 
 ●  Term  2  2022  review  of  Colville  School  Policies 

 on  School  Docs  is  now  active.  Username: 
 colville Password: moehau 

 ●  T3  Teacher  Only  Days  Friday  26th  August 
 and Monday  5th September 

 SAMOAN  PHRASES  OF 
 THE WEEK 

 Keep  Celebrating  Samoan 
 Language  week  by  learning 
 some new phrases- 

 PB4L 
 Part  of  learning  to  have  positive  relationships  is 
 working  through  problems  during  the  tricky  times. 
 Addressing  how  we  feel  helps  us  to  restore 
 relationships  and  move  forward.  Kererū  and  Kāhu 
 have  wellbeing  time  everyday  which  includes  a 
 range  of  circle  time  activities.  These  activities  build  a 
 climate  of  trust  and  the  tools  to  talk  about  a  range  of 
 emotions  and  experiences.  If  you  have  any 
 questions  about  your  child  and  their  relationships 
 please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 Term 2 Hide and Seek Score Update: 
 Seekers (Kaiako) 2- Hiders (Tamariki) 4 

 If  the  kids  make  it  to  5  points  next  week  it’s  the 
 teachers  turn  to  hide!  Latest  ruling  in  the  game  is 
 NO  DOGS  allowed  on  the  seekers  team  as  they 
 can  smell  out  the  hiders  which  is  seen  as  an  unfair 
 advantage. Sorry Moxie! 

 We love questions at Colville School! 

 If you are wondering about something or want to have a chat please contact me by text,  phone 02109120434 or  principal@colville.school.nz 
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